
Oregon does not need ANY new firearms laws, especially this type of draconian garbage 

that is being put forth by the Portland super majority. This will do nothing to curb 

crime, but will make criminals out of most of Oregon's citizens who will continue to 

(correctly) exercise their inalienable right to self protection, and will not follow new 

laws.  

 

California's illegal magazine ban has just been overturned, and so will any of the new 

legislation being put forth by our uneducated and misguided do-gooders in the 

legislature. Stop the insanity now, and kill the rest of these ridiculous bills. These will do 

nothing but harm normal every day Oregonians. 

 

Brent Gaskey 

Sweet Home, OR. 

 


